
TO OUR ELECTED OFFICIALS: 

 

We all believe that affordable housing is important.  Notwithstanding this basic tenet   local 

governments should  and need to be able to control the zoning of their own towns - that is a basic 

premise of democracy in this country.  

 

Each town has unique infrastructure and environmental situations and the local governments know 

what they are doing.  We don’t want or need  a "one size fits” solution from Hartford that does not  

address the affordable housing issues of our towns all through CT.  We trust ourselves and our 

neighbors who care about our town, our town’s citizens, our environment, traffic and the town’s future.  

 

Oppose HB6107 and SB 1027.  

 

Christopher A Johnson 
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